
KQHW-LD
Construction Permit Certifications - Environmental Effect

The proposed facility will not have a significant environmental impact and complies with the maximum 
permissible radiofrequency electromagnetic exposure limits for controlled and uncontrolled 
environments.

The proposed facility is not subject to Routine Environmental Evaluation, as it will operate with less 
than 100 watts.

The proposed facility is not likely to be visited by the public. Signs are being installed at the proposed 
site that alert persons to the presence of RF electromagnetic fields and warn them not to remain for an 
extended period. In addition, the property containing the proposed facility is surrounded by fencing. 

The applicant also certifies that it, in coordination with other users of the site, will reduce power or 
cease operation as necessary to protect persons having access to the site, tower or antenna from 
radiofrequency electromagnetic exposure in excess of FCC guidelines.


